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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1843 transfers responsibilities to review and approve retail pharmacy network access and 

enforce the Patients Right to Pharmacy Choice Act from the Oklahoma Insurance Department 

(OID) to the Oklahoma Attorney General (AG). The fiscal impact is estimated to be $1,600,000 

to hire attorneys, administrative law judges, CPAs, investigators, and support staff. 

 

FY’24 Impact: $1.6 million 

 

Full Year Impact: $1.6 million 
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